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New Denver Home for Fisher Phillips

News

4.04.08


DENVER, CO (April 4, 2008) - Fisher Phillips announced today that its Denver office has moved to a

new location in the city at 1999 Broadway.

"We look forward to serving our clients from this prime downtown location," said Todd A.

Fredrickson, Managing Partner of Fisher Phillips' Denver office. "Nineteen ninety-nine Broadway is

one of Denver's most distinctive skyscrapers and we are thrilled to have made this move."

The law firm's new office is located at 1999 Broadway, Suite 3300, Denver, CO 80202. The firm's

phone and fax numbers have also changed. The new phone number is (303) 218.3650 and the fax

number is (303) 218.3651.

Fisher Phillips expanded into Denver in January, 2008 under the leadership of Partners Fredrickson

and Darin L. Mackender. Associate Danielle S. Urban transferred to Denver from the Fisher Phillips

office in Tampa.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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